POWER OF ATTORNEY INSTRUCTIONS

Attached you will find a copy of the Quest International Corp. Power of Attorney form which is
required for us to make Customs entry on your behalf. Please follow the directions below carefully
to ensure it is filled out in accordance with U.S. Customs and Border Protection regulations.
When completed, please send a copy via fax to our office. Then mail the original to the below
address. Please note that these forms are private information, and will be used exclusively for the
purposes of transacting Customs business on your behalf. The information you provide will not be
provided to or shared with any other source without your written consent.

1.

10.

11.

12.

Enter your company’s IRS/EIN#, OR your Social Security number, OR Customs
assigned number (if foreign).

Mark the box which indicates your type of company.

Enter your company name (or your own name if applying a Social Security #).
Enter your type of company (same as box marked above).
Insert the State of Incorporation.

Enter your Corporate Address or Partnership Address, if an Individual, your Personal
Address.

Enter the full legal name of company.

Sign & Print name of person completing the form (see below section on signatures).
Enter signatory’s capacity/title (see below section on signatures).

Enter today’s date .

CONTINUE TO FOLLOWING PAGE OF DOCUMENT: If a Partnership, Certification
(11a) needs to be filled out indicating the names of the partners and signed by a partner
authorized to do so. If a NON-RESIDENT Corporation (foreign entity), Certification (11b)
should be completed. If a non-resident corporation has not qualified to conduct business
under state law in the state in which Customs district the agent is empowered to perform
the delegated authority, the power of attorney shall be supported by the certification
establishing the authority of the grantor designated to execute the power of attorney on
behalf of the corporation.

Please attach documentation from the IRS showing your IRS number and address. No
W-Q’s are acceptable.



